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CRA Public Comments Received   

 

 
 

  

Between the period of January 1, 2023, and March 31, 2025, Ocean Bank 
did not receive any written public comments related to the Bank’s facility 
based assessment area needs and opportunities in helping to meet 
community credit needs as they pertain to the Community Reinvestment Act. 
    
 
     
 
 


